Otorohanga District
Licensing Committee

Decision Number: 018/CERT/021/14

IN THE MATTER of the Sale and Supply of Alcohol Act 2012
ND
IN THE MATTER of an application by Tammy Rose

Hammersley pursuant to s.224 of the Act for
the renewal of a managers certificate.

BEFORE THE OTOROHANGA DISTRICT LICENSING COMMITTEE

Chairperson: Diane Sharpe

MEETING at Cambridge on 714+~ Wovemleer 2014

DECISION OF THE COMMITTEE

The Otorohanga District Licensing Committee has before it an application by Charlotte Emily
Bolgerfor the renewal of managers certificate number 018/CERT/021/14.

Reports have been received from the Police and a Licensing Inspector. No objections have been
filed in respect to this application, and it is therefore determined on the papers by the
Chairperson alone in accordance with section 191(2) of the Act.

No concerns have been raised in respect to the criteria outline in section 227 of the Act, in that
reporting Agencies believe the applicant is a suitable person to continue to hold a managers
certificate. The applicant has worked at The Thirsty Weta Bar and Eatery the associated premises
for over 12 months and has not come to the attention of enforcement agencies in that time.

The applicant has completed the bridging test to update her licence controllers qualification.
Therefore the Committee can renew the exisiting certtificate for the full period of three years.
However it is noted the numbering of the current certificate does not conform with the current
numbering system required by the Alcohol Regulatory and Licensing Authority, so a replacement
certificate should be issued.



Been satisfied as to the matters to which the Committe must have regard in 5.227 of the Act the
application is granted. The replacement and renewal certificate can be issued immediately.

DATED at Cambridge this 7% day of Movewleer 2014
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Chairperson
OTOROHANGA DISTRICT LICENSING COMMITTEE




